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Dear Parents / Carers, 
KS1 and KS2 Book Club 

 
Miss Barnard and Mrs Heath-Goddard are delighted to inform you we will be running a KS1 
and KS2 Book Club next term. In this club, your child will have a fantastic opportunity to 
develop their understanding of a range of interesting text types, participate in discussion 
with their peers and engage with a range of exciting activities and storytelling.  
 
The club will be after school, starting at 3:10pm and ending at 4:00pm.  Your child will be 
escorted to where the club will be held after school. This club will be run by Mr Sellin and 
Mrs Knowlton. 
 
At 3.55pm, your child will be brought to the school office for collection. Please ensure you 
are prompt in collecting your child as the office closes at 4:00pm so any communication will 
be more difficult past this time. 
 
This club will run for 6 separate sessions. 
 

KS1 – Years 1 & 2 will commence every Wednesday for 6 sessions. The first session 

will begin Wednesday 4th June and the final session will be on Wednesday 9th July. 
 

KS2 – Years 3-6 will commence every Thursday for 6 sessions. The first session will 

begin Thursday 5th June and the final session will be on Thursday 10th July 
 
Please register your interest for the club on SCOPAY. If your child is invited to join the Book 
Club, you will be notified via the class teacher. Please be aware you are agreeing that your 
child will be able to attend all 6 sessions.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Barnard and Mrs Heath-Goddard 
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